
None of us want to think about loss of memory issues, but almost 

certainly we have all been touched by this problem, either with 

someone that we love and care for or ourselves. So, do you know the 

difference between the various types of Alzheimer’s and Dementia? 

Are you aware of the warning signs of these diseases, and what are 

simply age-related signs? If not, then I urge you to attend the 

presentation on the 10 Warning Signs of Alzheimer’s following the ten 

o’clock service on Sunday, October 16th, in the sanctuary. It will be 

presented by a representative of the Alzheimer’s Association, and open 

to the public. The Stephen Ministry team here at St. Philip’s, through 

the work of our own M.J. Martin, is sponsoring this program. There will 

be numerous materials available for you that can be of a great deal of 

assistance in helping you to educate yourself, plan, and take action if 

necessary. 

Deacon Pam 


